
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 1/14/2014 3:21:47 PM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G. (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Meeting re Citation Program 

Thanks. See you then. 

> On Jan 14,2014, at 2:54 PM, "Fugere, Raymond G." <raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 
> 
> Meredith: 
> We will be meeting in one of the Energy Division Conference Rooms. I will be waiting in the lobby area on the 
Seven Floor and can direct people to the room. 

> Ray 
> 
> Raymond G. Fugere, P.E. 
> Program & Project Supervisor 
> Safety and Enforcement Division 
> 320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 
> Los Angeles, CA 90013 
> Office (213)576-7015 
> 
> 
> Original Message 
> From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
> Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:41 PM 
> To: Fugere, Raymond G. 
> Subject: Re: Meeting re Citation Program 
> 
> Ray, 
> 
> Thanks for sending. PG&E and SCE will be attending tomorrow and will be there in person but I will pass 
along the information in case there is utility staff that would like to call in as well. Will the meeting be in one of 
the SED conference rooms? 

> 
> Meredith 
> 
» On Jan 14, 2014, at 1:35 PM, "Fugere, Raymond G." <raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 
» 
» Meredith: 
»I have set up a conference number for tomorrow's meeting for some of my staff, please feel free to forward the 
call in information to any of the other utilities. 

» Toil-Free Phone number: 
» Passcode: Redacted 

Redacted 
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» Sincerely, 
» Raymond G. Fugere, P.E. 
» Program & Project Supervisor 
» Safety and Enforcement Division 
» 320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 
» Los Angeles, CA 90013 
» Office (213) 576-7015 
» 
» Original Message 
» From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@.pge.com"! 
» Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 3:06 PM 
» To: Fugere, Raymond G. 
» Subject: Re: Meeting re Citation Program 
» 
» Ray, 
» 
» Great. I will let you know on Monday if we need one. 
» 
» Thanks, 
» Meredith 
» 
»> On Jan 10, 2014, at 2:00 PM, "Fugere, Raymond G." <raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 
»> 
»> Meredith: 
»> Yes, that time works. Also, If others would like I can set up a phone bridge as well. 
»> Ray 
»> 
»> Raymond G. Fugere, P.E. 
»> Program & Project Supervisor 
»> Safety and Enforcement Division 
»> 320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 
»> Los Angeles, CA 90013 
»> Office (213) 576-7015 
»> 
»> 
»> Original Message 
»> From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
»> Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 1:46 PM 
»> To: Fugere, Raymond G. 
»> Subject: Meeting re Citation Program 
»> 
»> Ray, 
»> 
»> Would 3:30-4:30 on Wednesday work? It will be PG&E and SCE so far. 
»> 
»> Thanks, 
»> Meredith 
»> 
»> 
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»> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
>» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/coropanv/privacy/customer/ 
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